
 

 

Update: COVID-19 positive cases  
 

Members will recall that there are many issues regarding COVID-19 with several positive cases in the LG 

Seta. The request from the PSA to the CEO to allow staff to work remotely from home as they do possess 

the necessary resources to do so, has been ignored.  

 

The PSA on 14 December 2021 in a meeting with the Office of the Gauteng Premier and the MEC of 

Gauteng responsible for the management of COVID-19 discussed the unwillingness of the CEO and 

management of the LG Seta to deal with COVID-19. The PSA provided all the necessary information to 

the MEC, and he will now contact the CEO and deal with the issues.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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